
McKinney Independent School District
#1 Duvall Street, McKinney, Texas 75069

To: Board of Trustees

From: Shawn Pratt, Superintendent

Subject: Approval of a Resolution forming an Educational Facilities Alignment Committee

Date: September 15, 2025

The Board of Trustees adopted the McKinney ISD Strategic Plan on January 22, 2024. Pillar 6, 
Finance and Facilities, of the Strategic Plan establishes that the District will create an updated 
master plan to address current and future facility needs. Strategy 6.3 of the Strategic Plan 
instructs the District to identify and repurpose facilities that are underutilized by creating a Long 
Range Facilities Planning Committee to plan for the utilization of current and future facilities to 
maximize their full potential. On September 5, 2024, the MISD Board formed a Long Range 
Facilities Planning Committee with a charge to recommend long range building and property 
efficiencies, up to and including; campus programming; feeder pattern options; attendance 
boundaries; and/or adding/retiring campuses based on current and projected enrollment. The 
Long Range Facilities Planning Committee recommended the District avoid the operational 
and staffing costs associated with underutilized campuses by updating attendance zones at all 
levels and repurposing three elementary campuses for alternative district operational uses.

The next step in this process is to form an Educational Facilities Alignment Committee, in 
accordance with MISD Board Policy BDF(LOCAL). The advisory committee will study data 
related to projected student enrollment, campus student capacity, safety, transportation, 
current and planned transportation infrastructure, and geographic location of planned 
development in the district, and recommend to the Board of Trustees new attendance zones 
for elementary, middle, and high schools to be implemented for the 2026-2027 school year.

********
Impact Statement:  The Board of Trustees, as good stewards, strategically and equitably 

manage District resources to meet identified student needs and align resource 
allocations with District goals.

********

It is recommended:  Approval of a Resolution to form an Educational Facilities Alignment 
Committee to recommend to the Board of Trustees elementary, middle, and high school 
attendance zones effective for the 2026-2027 school year.

********

Resource Person(s):  Dr. Dennis Womack, Assistant Superintendent of Business Operations
And Greg Suttle, Chief Operations Officer



********

Respectfully submitted,

Shawn Pratt Dr. Dennis Womack
Superintendent Assistant Superintendent of 

Business Operations


